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MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

FROM: Representative Richie Yow, Board Chairperson 

 

DATE: December 18, 2015 

 

The next Coordinating Council meeting is Friday, January 22, 2016 at 10:30 a.m. 

at Chesterfield County Sheriff’s Department 302 Watson Street Chesterfield, SC 

29709.  (843) 623-2101 (New location is right off Highway 9 West at Shiloh To-

Go) 
 

The Global Discussion will be the Annual Review & Planning for 2016.  Results 

from the CCCC Impact Survey should be available at this meeting. 
 

Many thanks to Chesterfield County Sheriff’s Department for sponsoring lunch. 
 

Please remember to wear your nametags to improve opportunities to network with 

other participants.   Come ready to share! 

 

Be sure to Note the meeting location change for this meeting.  CCCC will return to 

St Paul UMC for the February meeting. 

 

Please find attached an important flyer regarding a Mental First Aid Training 

opportunity.  Minutes from the last meeting will be sent later. 

 

 

 
Merry Christmas 

& Happy New Year! 


